
09/07/2020 

MR Barry Miflin 
- 4 Reid ST 
Seaforth NSW 2092 
jbarry.miflin@optusnet.com.au 

RE: DA2020/0514 - 1 B Bolingbroke Parade FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094

Most important this upgrade to Treharnes is progressed. Having raced yachts in the area for 
over 20 years I can say land access anywhere on the Harbour is all too limited, so any project 
designed to assist in alleviating this situation is to be commended. Treharnes have always 
supported the yacht racing community through offering excellent maintenance solutions and 
mooring solutions - the upgraded facilities will further support this. 

Sent: 9/07/2020 5:59:15 PM
Subject: Online Submission


